
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Colin Rodgers for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 

“Could the council please confirm that "Spark of Genius" (SoG) has been sold 
for a sum in excess of £9m (single shareholder) and if so how will this affect 
the rolling 5yr contract between themselves and SoG? Are they also happy 
that there are no trust issues when things are now so fundamentally different 
from when agreements were made and assurances were given?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


